
Planning application comment was submitted on thel7 April 2024 11 :21 AM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Hannah Thimm 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: To whom it may concern, 

l am writing to object against the proposal to build new properties on Herefords beloved Lugg meadows. 

From my experience as a young person living in Hereford, green spaces are vital for mental and physical 

wellbeing. For people without a car, having accessible green spaces in the city allow people to exercise and 

enjoy these peaceful areas within walking distance of town, inevitably improving overall wellbeing. 

Myself and many others agree that new housing developments are an eyesore and lack character. 

The Lugg meadows also crucially provide a home for wildlife, which has rapidly declined due to the destruction of 

green spaces. Please do not contribute further to this decline. 

Please keep Hereford green and respect our nature spots, we do not have much left. 

Kind regards, 

Hannah Thimm 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Hannah 

Last name: Thimm 

Email: 

Postcode: HR4 0LB 

Address: 44 Ryelands Street, Hereford, HR4 0LB 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: No disruption to the meadows 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606655230 
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